
 

Join us for Rita’s by the Pool! 

Our next meeting will be held at 6:00pm, Monday, June 20, at 

Eagle Lakes Aquatics Park (weather permitting).  Come visit 

with your fellow homeschool families in the fresh air as you 

enjoy some custard happiness.  CHEACC will provide a tasty 

treat to the first 100 CHEACC members (one per person, so 

please RSVP at the website). Non-members will be charged $2 

for each cup. Feel free to pack a dinner or snacks for your 

family as well.  

Eagle Lakes has a 25-yard by 25-meter pool, a children’s 

activity pool, a wading pool, a 177-foot open slide, a 122-foot 

closed slide, a 1-meter springboard and a 3-meter springboard. 

There’s something fun for everyone!! 

If you had pictures taken in May, your proof sheet will be waiting 

for you at the Pool Party. You are under no obligation to make 

a purchase, however, please keep in mind that CHEACC 

receives a commission for portrait sales that helps offset the 

cost of producing our yearbook. 

 

Questions???  Contact: Angie at 

angieplaster10@gmail.com 

 

 

Year-End Pool 

Party Monday 

June 20, 2022 

6:00-8:00PM 

____ 

Located at Eagle 

Lakes Aquatics 

Park 

____ 

11565 Tamiami 

Trail E. 

Naples, FL 34113 

 

 

Did you know?... 

CHEACC monthly 

meetings are always 

open to the public, with 

additional benefits for 

members only.  Not a 

member yet?  Visit 

www.cheacc.org to see 

if it’s a good fit for you. 

If so, click “JOIN” in the 

upper right-hand corner. 

 

CHEACC 
CHRISTIAN HOME EDUCATORS 

ASSOCATION OF COLLIER COUNTY 

PO BOX 990285 

NAPLES, FL 34116 

239-435-8758 
contact.cheacc@yahoo.com 

 
 

http://www.cheacc.org/

